THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE WILLIAM ALLEN WHITE SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM AND PUBLIC INFORMATION

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

November 1, 1948

Mr. W.C. Simons, 2500 Vermont Street, Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Simons:

I want to convey to you the sympathy of myself and the entire staff of the William Allen White School of Journalism and Public Information.

I never had the pleasure of meeting your wife, but I am filled with the thought that she was a grand woman whose good works in Lawrence stand as an everlasting memorial.

Sincerely, Buton W. Marvin

Burton W. Marvin,

Dean